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This week we are learning …..  

English We are learning about information books. The children will be reading lots of books to source information. We will be 

labelling and writing factual sentences about a variety of vehicles. The children will be sorting books and learning the 

features of fiction and non fiction book.   

Maths This week we are continuing with addition and subtraction. The children will be learning about number bonds to ten, how to 

write number bonds in a systematic way and show their understanding in a variety of ways.  

Phonics This week in phonics we are working in phase 3. We will be recapping the sounds  or, ear and air. We will also be recapping 

the tricky words and practise reading and writing them.   

Handwriting  We are practising our handwriting every day now in our handwriting books. This week we would like you to practise capital 

letters. 

Please practice the capital letters H I J K L at home.  

PE This week in PE we are continuing to work on our ball skills. Inside PE is moving our bodies in different ways using the 

apparatus.  
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Handwriting 

Handwriting formation 

http://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/skyWriter/inde

x.html 

Half term 

Happy half term!  

It has been a very long half term. The children have 

done amazing in settling back into school and adjusting 

to the new normal. We wish you all a safe and relaxing 

half term.  

 

 Assessment week 

The children did really well in their assessments last week. We use this 

data to help us with our planning and to see potential gaps. We will 

feedback individually to you all during our parent evenings with specific 

targets your child needs to work towards.  

Welly boots 

Please ensure you send your child in with a named pair of 

welly boots after half term. We will be continuing to use 

the field in all weathers. Feel free to send your child in 

with a hat, scarf and gloves, these must be labelled and 

gloves removed in the morning ready for hand gel.  


